
Subject: Tenure Track Position, Applied Mathematics, 
Helsinki
From: Prof. Nuutti Hyvonen <nuutti.hyvonen@aalto.fi>
Date: November 23, 2017

The Department of Mathematics and Systems Analysis 
at Aalto University
(Helsinki, Finland) invites applications from talented 
individuals for
a tenure track or tenured position in applied 
mathematics. The
position is targeted primarily at candidates for the 
Assistant and
Associate Professor levels.  However, applicants with an 
indisputably
outstanding record for the Full Professor level may also 
be
considered.

Experience in numerical analysis, optimization, scientific 
computing
or uncertainty quantification is considered an asset. The 
application
deadline is December 18, 2017.

mailto:nuutti.hyvonen@aalto.fi


For more information, see the job advertisement at
http://www.aalto.fi/en/about/careers/jobs/view/1581/

http://www.aalto.fi/en/about/careers/jobs/view/1581/

